
 

Locksley Site D– New Build Homes Update 

July 2017 

Many residents will be aware of the council’s intention to construct new affordable 

homes for council tenants on the piece of land next to the Grand Union Canal at 

Salmon Lane Bridge, adjacent to 1-12 Parnham St. 

Tower Hamlets Council have embarked on a new build programme to provide 

additional affordable housing to relieve over-crowding, improve the quality of 

accommodation and the lives of tenants, and to assist in the management of anti-

social behaviour and crime. The proposals to build on Locksley Site D is part of a 

wider programme being undertaken by the Council. 

We wrote to you in June 2017 to advice residents that the council has spent several 

months reviewing the scheme and looking at ways to reduce these impacts by 

making changes to the proposals. The revised proposed development will provide 17 

homes with a mix of 1, 2, 3 and 4 bed room flats for social rent and Tower Hamlets 

Living Rent and will include wheelchair accessible flats. 

Would like to inform you that an application for planning permission has now been 

submitted to Tower Hamlets Local Planning Authority for consideration.  

 

CGI of proposed development on Locksley Site D  



 
If you would like to view the application and its associated documents, you can do so 

on the council’s website using the following link: 

https://development.towerhamlets.gov.uk/online-applications/ 

  

The planning application number for this scheme is PA/17/01618 from this webpage 

you can type in the planning application number into the search function to locate the 

application.  

 

Residents will have the opportunity to comment on the planning application directly 

to Local Planning Authority. Further information will be provided on the council’s 

website to clarify the planning consultation end date. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to get in touch with Tower Hamlets Homes regarding these proposals, please 

contact Pamela Da Costa (email: Pamela.DaCosta@THH.org.uk) or Laura Duncan  

(email: Laura.Duncan@THH.org.uk) on 0207 364 5015 

 

To get in touch with the Project Team, please contact Enamul Goni  

on 0207 364 5015 (email: council.newbuild@towerhamlets.gov.uk) 

 

You can also find further information about this and other new build schemes the council is 

delivering on our website at: 

http://www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/lgnl/housing/Building_new_homes_for_local_residents.aspx 
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